
What 
is a 

Page?

•	 Serving as a Page is an excellent way to learn about and 
participate in the legislative process of our state. 

•	 Pages serve as couriers, answer telephones, do research 
for members, and prepare the chamber floors for sessions, 
distributing legislation and papers. The duties rotate so  
pages have a chance to serve all functions.

Who can 
apply to be 

a Page?

•	 Foster youth in the 11th and 12th grade who are currently 
in DHS or Tribal custody and in out-of-home placement.

•	 OR who achieved permanency via guardianship or 
adoption after the age of 16.

Those 
accepted 
for this 

experience 
will:

•	 Receive a stipend to buy new business clothes for the event.
•	 Receive a food allowance for the week.
•	 Have an opportunity to spend time with a legislator from their area.
•	 Have great experience to put on a resume or scholarship application.
•	 Develop permanent connections with people at the Capitol.

SPRING 2023 
LEGISLATIVE SESSION

Contact OKSA for more details!!
Oklahoma Successful Adulthood Program
800-397-2945
oksa@ou.edu

The Oklahoma Legislature is extending an invitation to 24 youth in  
Oklahoma Human Services (OKDHS) or Tribal custody to serve as pages for  

members of the Oklahoma House of Representatives and Oklahoma Senate.

Page Week 2023Page Week 2023


